Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 10:56 AM

To: '‘Brent Wheeler'

Cc: Mark Youngkin; Megan Walsh; airleslie@hotmail.com

Subject: RE: Mulholland Residence, 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont, CA (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case

No. RO0003070)

Brent,

Thanks for the update on site status. | will be on the lookout for the work plan. I've updated Geotracker with a
work plan submittal date of August 25, 2017, so the site can demonstrate compliance with ACDEH

directives. You can use this email to document both the submittal extension and current status of

compliance. Should the UST CF request information on compliance, ACDEH would consider on track with
compliance.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 10:45 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Mark Youngkin <mark.youngkin@gmail.com>; Megan Walsh <meganwalshesq@gmail.com>; airleslie@hotmail.com
Subject: Mulholland Residence, 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont, CA (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003070)

Mark,

This correspondence is to notify the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) that we have
recently been contracted by Mrs. Leslie Mulholland to prepare a Site Investigation Work Plan to assess the extent of
contamination in shallow soil and potential impact to groundwater in the vicinity of the former 200-gallon underground
diesel storage tank removed from the subject property in April 2010. The site investigation activities were requested by
the ACDEH in correspondence dated March 8, 2016 and April 10, 2017, to obtain additional soil and groundwater data to
determine whether the site can be considered a low risk case and eligible for closure under the Low-Threat UST Case
Closure Policy.

We anticipate completing the site investigation work plan on or before August 25, 2017. As you well know, Ms. Megan
Walsh, ESQ. has been assisting Mrs. Mulholland in completion and submittal of the UST Cleanup Fund claim application
for future reimbursement of the corrective action costs associated with the site investigation activities. Please contact us
with any questions or concerns.



Regards,

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

WHEELER GROUP



